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19th March 2025     ​ ​   
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Swimming lessons will start for children in Brunel Class on Thursday 24th April 2025 and will continue until 
Thursday 17th July 2025.  Children will need to bring a suitable swimming costume/trunks (no bikinis), 
towel and swimming goggles in a waterproof bag each week.  Long hair must be tied back and children may 
bring a swimming cap if they wish to. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £56.64 per child to cover transport to Midsomer Norton 
Leisure Centre. If you are in receipt of free school meals, there is no obligation to pay.  
 
You can opt to pay a minimum of £16.64 and then 2 x further payments of £20.00, or you can pay the full 
amount, both by accessing your ParentPay account. Do contact the office if you have any problems 
accessing this payment item on ParentPay. 

    

Please can you give consent and add any medical information using the form below and return to school by 
Friday 28th March 2025 
 
Yours sincerely. 
Mr Alun Randell 
Headteacher  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Swimming lessons Summer Term 2025 
 

 
I give permission for my child/ren _____________________________________________                     
 
to attend swimming lessons at Midsomer Norton Leisure Centre during the Summer Term of 2025 
 
Signed ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Medical notes or additional comments: __________________________________________   
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